CSC Meeting Minutes for May 6, 2023

The Community Service Committee met at Department for judging all entries in
the CSC program at 10 a.m.. Members present were 2" Division Jerry Howard —
3" Division William Seward — 4™ Division Ronald Hoffman — 5" Division Gary
Reynolds. 1% Division Josefina Frances had an excused absence. The meeting
began with greetings and instructions for judging all entries. Commander Payton
joined the meeting and stayed most of the time we met. It was a pleasure having
Commander Peyton join us.

The categories that were judged were Post Newsletters — Commanders Awards —
Scrapbooks and The Hall of Fame Award. We were pleased to see more entries in
this program than in previous years.

This committee was asked to present a special award to a journalist that has
supported The American Legion for many years. We decided that we would be
honored to present a special award to this person.

This committee had a working lunch and completed it’s work around 2:30 p.m..

I invite you to join us at convention when these awards are presented to see and
hear what good works are happening with The American Legion Posts in the state
of lllinois.

Congratulations to The CSC members for there good work this year.

Committee Chairman

Ronald Hoffman



